PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Hillsdale County Road Commissioners has rescheduled their regular board
meeting that was to be held on Thursday, March 27, 2025 at 10:00 a.m., and have moved the
meeting time to Friday, March 28, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be held at the road
commission office located at 1919 Hudson Road, Hillsdale, Michigan. The meeting is open to
the public in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.
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